Sandx Kitchen

From: Kathleen Wynne

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 412 PM
To: Sandy Kitchen

Subject: An email from the Premier of Ontario

Dear Ms. Kitchen:

Thank you for your correspondence providing me with a copy of council’s resolution regarding Automated
External Defibrillators in schools. | appreciate your keeping me informed of council’s activities.

I would like to assure council members and people in the community that our government shares your strong
concern for student safety. We know that, in order for students to achieve their best, they need to feel safe

and supported at school.

| note that you have sent a copy of council’s resolution to my colleague the Honourable Mitzie Hunter,
Minister of Education. | trust that the minister will also take council’s views into consideration.

Thank you again for the information.

Kathleen Wynne
Premier of Ontario



